
December 30, 2016 

 

The Des Moines County Board of Supervisors met in a special session at the Court House in Burlington at 

9 AM on Friday, December 30, 2016, with Chair Tom Broeker, Vice-Chair Bob Beck and Member Jim Cary 

present.       

  

Judge John G. Linn administered the oath of office to newly elected Supervisor’s Bob Beck and Jim Cary, 

Auditor Terri Johnson and Sheriff Mike Johnstone.     

 

 Chairman Tom Broeker called for the organization of the board for 2017.  He called for nominations for 

Chairman.  Cary nominated Beck.  Broeker seconded.  The motion passed unanimously.  Nominations for Vice-

Chair were called.  Broeker nominated Cary.  Beck seconded.  The motion passed unanimously.  

 

 2017 Board of Supervisors: Bob Beck, Chair 

     Jim Cary, Vice-Chair 

     Tom Broeker, member   

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:07 AM.   

 

This Board meeting is recorded and kept on file for two years.  The minutes are posted on the county’s 

website www.dmcounty.com  

 

Approved January 10, 2017 

Bob Beck, Chairman 

Attest: Terri Johnson, Auditor 

 

http://www.dmcounty.com/

